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SPECIAL ORDER CALENDAR
Tuesday, April 4, 2023

SR _____ SPECIAL ORDER CALENDAR

BE IT RESOLVED BY THE SENATE, That the following
bills in the order named shall be the special, paramount
and continuing order of business taking precedence over
all other matters until disposed of for the fifth
legislative day only:

Page
Senator Butler: 

9
SB16 
Relating to the Board of Pharmacy; to amend Section
34-23-30 of the Code of Alabama 1975, relating to
persons required to have a permit issued by the board to
perform pharmacy services; to provide that an entity
providing pharmacy services to residents of this state,
rather than a person, would be required to have a permit
issued by the board.

Senator Livingston: 
3

SB33 
Relating to motor vehicles and traffic; to amend
Sections 11-49-4, 32-5A-173, and 32-5A-176, Code of
Alabama 1975; to prohibit a municipality from setting
speed limits on county-maintained streets within its
corporate limits; and to make nonsubstantive, technical
revisions to update the existing code language to
current style.

Senator Chambliss: 
8

SB9 
Relating to voting; to amend Section 17-7-23, Code of
Alabama 1975, to require any approved electronic vote
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counting system used in an election to require the use
of paper ballots; and to make nonsubstantive, technical
revisions to update the existing code language to
current style.

Senator Chambliss: 
8

SB10 
Relating to electronic vote counting systems; to amend
Section 17-7-21, Code of Alabama 1975, to prohibit the
use of electronic vote counting systems that are capable
of connection to the Internet or cell phone networks or
that possess modem technology.

Senator Coleman-Madison: 
7

SB5 
Relating to the Board of Pardons and Paroles; to amend
Section 15-22-30.1, Code of Alabama 1975, to require
that at least one residential transition center
established by the board to be a women's facility.

Senator Jones: 
1

SB22 
Relating to Emergency Management; to amend Section
31-9-10, Code of Alabama 1975, to provide contract
letting requirements for local emergency management
organizations; to amend Section 31-9-60, Code of Alabama
1975, to increase supplemental funding for assistance to
local emergency management organizations; to amend
31-9-61, Code of Alabama 1975, to establish standards
for course work for local emergency management director
certification; to amend Section 31-9-62, Code of Alabama
1975, to change salary supplements for local emergency
management directors and revise local emergency
management organization eligibility for federal funds;
and to make nonsubstantive, technical revisions to
update the existing code language to current style.
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Senator Elliott: 
3

SB40 
Relating to county and local government; to provide
prohibitions on the adoption or enforcement of certain
building codes requiring the installation of certain
latent, non-operable features in a residential
structure. 

Senator Barfoot: 
2

SB45 
Relating to boards of registrars; to amend Section
17-3-5, Code of Alabama 1975, to increase the salary of
each board of registrar; to provide that a county may
allow any member of the county board of registrars to
participate in any health insurance program provided by
the county; and to make nonsubstantive, technical
revisions to update the existing code language to
current style.

Senators Melson, Albritton and Sessions: 
10

SB66 
Relating to cannabis; to prohibit the sale,
distribution, marketing, or possession of psychoactive
cannabinoids found in hemp for certain age groups; to
levy a five percent tax on the gross proceeds of
products containing psychoactive cannabinoids sold at
retail; and in connection therewith would have as its
purpose or effect the requirement of a new or increased
expenditure of local funds within the meaning of Section
111.05 of the Constitution of Alabama of 2022.
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